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Come to Life, Again explores the ephemeral nature of photography and the modes in which memory is 
transient, rather than permanent, with each of the works hinting at our complex relationship with time, 
memory, impermanence, and loss. Highlighting several long-term projects, this exhibition showcases a 
variety of experimental photographic media, including disappearing photographs, Polaroid photograms, 
lumens, video installation, and both fixed and in-process cyanotypes. The combination of works that are 
permanent, fading, or forming over time, invites viewers to witness images in various stages of their life 
cycles. 


Steck is a first-generation graduate who received his MFA from the San Francisco Art Institute and his 
BFA from the Massachusetts College of Art & Design. He also earned a Professional Program 
Certificate from the New England School of Photography and, before that, attended Wright Community 
College in Chicago. Steck is currently in his eleventh year as an educator, where he holds the positions 
of Photography Coordinator and Senior Lecturer for the Center for Visual Arts at Johns Hopkins 
University. 


Image: John Steck Jr., Coming Up Roses (Quebec City), long duration photogram on gelatin silver 
paper, 30x40 inches, 2018.


https://www.johnsteckjr.com/
http://www.norcocollege.edu/art


Image: John Steck Jr., Diurne in Blue 1 (Springfield, IL), long duration cyanotype on watercolor paper, 
30x40 inches, 2021.

Image: John Steck Jr., Beneath the Surface (a forgotten backyard), video still, 2024.

For inquiries, please contact Norco College Art Gallery Director Michelle Ramin at 
michelle.ramin@norcocollege.edu. 
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